
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week… 

10.03.25 
 

Maths 

In Maths we will be learning to identify and represent numbers to 50 on a number line. We will 

be asking: ‘Does a number line always start on 0?’ and ‘Can it be a number line if it counts in 

steps of 10?’ The children will be learning to work out the half way point between any given 

start and end numbers and then we will move onto estimating a number between two given 

points. 

English  
In week 3 of our I love Your Book- Here’s Mine! Project, the children will be authors and 

illustrators. They will use their story map from last week to put their ideas onto the page! 

The children have loved our VIPERS text ‘the Night Gardener’ by the Fan Brothers and we 

will continue to explore the text, focusing on: inference and explain. 

Phonics and Reading 
Our new graphemes will be: a (or) water, a (o) want, grow the code: (air) ear, ere 

There will be no new tricky words this week. We will be revising the words: who, whole, 

because, eye, people thought, through 

In line with British Science Week our fluency text is an AI speech called: Dreaming Big: I 

want to be a Scientist! 

Topic  

Next week is Science Week. In addition to our weekly science lesson where we will be 

learning about garden and wild plants, we will also be: smashing stereotypes, learning 

about STEM jobs, using our close observations skills, discussing scientific questions 

and sharing books with a science theme. 

 
History- In history we will be exploring the question: Did everyone live like Queen Victoria? 

We will be learning about rich and poor life in the Victorian era. 

 

PSHE- We will be thinking about the importance of taking care of things. 

 

Art- We will be cutting and folding paper to make a 3D forms. 

 
RE- We will be exploring stories Jesus told and looking at what Christians learn from his 

stories.  

 



 

Music- We will be creating rhythmic patterns with instruments by identifying the syllables in 

given words and phrases. 
 

 

 
Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

 

Additional notes and reminders 

Thank you for the plant donations we received last week, it had a real impact on our 

science learning. 

 

Friday 21st March is Comic Relief. Please look out for an email from the school office 

for further details. 

 
Class email addresses: 

badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

hedghogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk 
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